
 
 

MOORE PUBLIC LIBRARY 

BULLETIN BOARD POLICY 

 
 

The Moore Public Library, will accept for public display information of the following 
nature: current community interest on educational, cultural, recreational, local activities 
sponsored by non-profit organizations or civic topics and activities.  All points of view to 
such information are entitled to be represented. Providing this service to the community  
does not necessarily reflect the viewpoint of the library. 
General Guidelines: 

1.  Posters and brochures will be no larger than 8-1/2” by 11.” 

2.  All literature must identify the individual or group responsible for its content. 

3.  Materials which are not date-sensitive will be displayed as long as space is 
available. 

4.  Materials promoting political viewpoints, religious affiliation, or commercial 
endeavors will not be displayed. 

5.  All events publicized shall be open to the general public. 

6.  The library will not be responsible for the return of displayed material. 

7.  All materials placed on display must first be approved by the Library 
Director. 

 
 
 
 


